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Ministry of Information and Broadcasting 

Community Radio Station Cell, 
Room No. 116, 'A' Wing, Shastri Bhawan, 

New Delhi-ll000l 

2nd April, 2025 

ADVISORY  

The Ministry of Information and Broadcasting is pleased to inform all operational 
Community Radio Stations of the nation about the scheme titled "Supporting 
Community Radio Movement in India", which provides financial assistance on a 
reimbursement basis. Detailed information regarding the scheme can be accessed 
through the following web link: http://mib.gov.in. 

It has been decided by the competent authority that cases for financial assistance 
from eligible Community Radio Stations (CRS) will only be processed, when they 
submit details on Broadcast Seva Portal also. The portal can be accessed at the 
following URL. 

:https://new.broadcastseva.gov.inldigigov-portal-web  app/jsp/mib/commonflogin.jsp 

It may be noted that all documents original invoices, certificates also manadatorily 
needs to forwarded as per existing guidelines after submitting details on 
portal. This online portal is designed to ease and expedite the reimbursement 
process under the scheme. For the convenience of users, an Operational Manual 
attached to this advisory. 

In case of any operational or technical issues, the designated helpline number 011-
23381707 and email bs04@beco1.com  may kindly be utilized. It is further advised 
that no physical applications or cases will be accepted after 30th April 2025. 

Rajesh Kumar Sharma 
Additional Director (CRS & IP-Il) 

crscell-moib@nic.in  

To, 
All the Community Radio Stations 

Website Link- https://mib.gov.in
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